
 

 

 

 

Reception Newsletter: 

2.11.20 

 
Welcome back! 

Our week began with a BANG!  We began on Monday making our own firework 

murals and practised our sound talk for the noises they would make.  

We learnt about how an exclamation mark (which we also like to call ‘a 

shouting stick’) can enhance our reading and writing.  

We collated a bank of good describing words                                                 

using all our senses.                                                                          

We used these to begin having a go at writing a                                                    

simple sentences ourselves.  

Do you remember who this man is?  

What is the bonfire night rhyme?  

Send us your ideas by email for                                                                                      

your learning journal.  

 

 

We explored 

different ways 

to make 5 and 10. 

Sometimes with 

just 2 Numicon 

pieces and 

sometimes with 3  

 

 

 

We have been 

word building. 

 

. 

 

 

Outdoors we have been 

making potions 

 

Our Room on the Broom Role Play has 

been a huge success with many potion 

making recipes being written down.                                                               

 

 

AND............… 

opportunities 

to use puppets 

to retell the 

story in our 

reading area. 


